
 

 
Minutes of Harden Annual Parish Meeting 

  

Held on 14th May 2009 at 7.30pm 
in Harden Primary School 

 
Present  
Councillors: Chairman, Mike Andrews, Vice Chair, Alan Sykes, Kay Kirkham, Colin Booth, John 
Bagnall and Hannah Cummins 
Clerk: Jessica Mathews  

 
2 members of the public 

 
1. Apologies 

 
Cllr Sue Whitehead, District Cllr Margaret Eaton 

 
2. Chairman’s report 

 
Cllr Andrews gave a detailed report of the previous year of Harden Parish Council.  
The report included: 

• The PC is at full strength with 7 Councillors 

• A questionnaire has been sent to all households helping to set out the PC’s remit  

• Work has started on traffic and medical concerns and a working party is looking at the 
Memorial Hall. 

• Good working relationships established with BMDC depts, the police and other bodies. 

• Pressure from the PC regarding Ireland Bridge resulted in an special meeting being called 
attended by approxiamatley 200 people 

 
3. Cashbook inspection 

 
The cashbook was made available to the public for inspection 

 
4. Open session for parish matters 

 
Nothing raised.  

 
 
The meeting was closed at 7.50pm.  


